
*** PRESS RELEASE *** 

The 2018 QubicaAMF World Cup New Zealand Qualifying is being held at Kapiti Tenpin 

on 24
th

 – 26
th

 August, 2018.  

As part of the tournament, the winner of each division, both ladies and men’s, will receive 

qualification to represent New Zealand at the 54
th

 QubicaAMF Bowling World Cup in Las 

Vegas, 4
th

 – 11
th 

November, 2018. 

Qualification includes entry to the tournament, and accommodation for the period of the 

tournament.  

 Kapiti Tenpin Bowling Association has applied unsuccessfully at this stage for funding to 

assist the winners with their flight costs, however the Tournament Organiser is seeking 

private sponsorship and assistance to try reduce/remove any costs for the winners. If you 

are able to assist, please email dion@qamf.com.au  

The tournament will proceed as scheduled and interested participants who have not yet 

registered should enter now to assist sponsors with their support of the event.  

  

I thank everyone who has already registered their entry and look forward to an exciting 

tournament.  

 Tournament details can be found here http://tbnz.co.nz/2018/06/12/2018-qamf-world-cup-

qualifier/  

Entries should be emailed through to admin@kapititenpin.co.nz  

  

Regards,  

   

Dion Leslie 

QubicaAMF Representative  

 


